
 

Welcome to all our Saegert Stallions and Families to our 2021-2022 school year.  

My name is Mrs. Lopez and I am proud to serve as your Principal at Saegert Elementary. I grew up and 
attended school in Killeen where my family instilled a strong work ethic and a gift to see and love each 
person for who they are and who they will become. I am also a proud parent of three that have also 
gone through KISD schools and begun to pave their own paths in this world.  

At Saegert, our goal is to continue in partnerships with our families and communities to educate and 
meet the needs so that each child experiences success and support. We are excited to continue in our 
journey in helping to grow each student in both academic and social-emotional areas. 

This year our campus has selected the theme of “Ohana, that is us!” We believe that every one that 
enters our building is a vital part of our Saegert family. As a family we will work together to overcome 
challenges, push each other to achieve more and celebrate each of our successes. At Saegert, our motto 
is “Work hard. Be nice.” Our Stallions work hard each day to make this happen.  

I look forward to our work together this year in educating our Stallions and helping them define their 
successes. Please do not hesitate to reach out if you need anything.  

Have a great year!  

Mrs. Eli Lopez 
Eli.Lopez@Killeenisd.org 
 


